
 
TOWN OF CARMAN 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
  REGARDING THE 2025 FINANCIAL PLAN 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to subsection 162(2) of The Municipal Act that the 
Council of the Town of Carman intends to present its financial plan for the fiscal year 2025 
at a public hearing in the  
 

Town of Carman 
Memorial Hall, 12-2nd Ave SW, Carman, MB 

Monday, May 12th, 2025 7:00 p.m. 
 

Council will hear any person who wishes to make a presentation, ask questions, or register 
an objection to the financial plan, as provided. 
 

Copies of the financial plan are available for review and may be examined by any person 
during the regular office hours of the Town of Carman at 12-2nd Avenue S.W., Carman.  
Dated at the Town of Carman the 10th day of April, A.D. 2025. 
 

Susan Stein, CMMA, CLGED 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Carman 
 
 
 


